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Subject: Proposed hearing tomorrow.

From: kevinhorstwood@yahoo.co.uk
To: wistlib@gmail.com; wistlib@hotmail.com
Cc: trevor.mills@police.kn
Bcc:  rozie_507@hotmail.com; moletaylorandmalory@gmail.com; dhammer@hammerbiz.com
Date: Tuesday, 12 January 2016, 14:55:55 GMT-4

Dear acting Commissioner Liburd,

Good day sir, I write further to a telephone call from your inspector Mills, this Sunday 10th January 2016,
and a meeting with the said inspector Mills, and Inspector Isles, at 11.00 a.m. this morning.

As you are aware I made a written complaint to the RSKNPF Internal Affairs department on Tuesday
29th September 2015, having written to you about the same matter on 13th August 2015.

My complaint in both instances was against the actions of Charles Smithen using, as an accomplice, Greg
Glasgow, and involving Fitzroy Morton as his subordinate, to withhold evidence of my innocence to a
charge made by Charles Smithen.

I am seriously perturbed and most concerned to be asked by Inspector Mills, to act as complainant and to
give evidence against only Fitzroy Morton, when my complaint was chiefly against Charles Smithen, who
is clearly the main perpetrator of wrong doing in this matter.

Moreover, I have been endeavouring to progress this matter since my release on 2nd November 20135,
with Inspector Isles, the investigating officer, and have only today been given the opportunity to do so,
having only been informed on Sunday by Inspector Mills, of a proposed trial tomorrow.

Before any such trial I would wish to file, not only an Affidavit, and to take advice from council, but also
to file further significant evidence, collated since my release, which there has, until now, been no
opportunity to hand over to the investigating team. I ask, as Complainant, for at least seven days notice
of any trial, so that I may do so.

If this reasonable, polite and proprietous request for an adjournment were to be denied, then it could only
lead one to presume that there is, in fact, a specific agenda by persons unknown in having a trial without
all of the evidence, and without the main perpetrator in the dock. It would in fact be an absurdity to
prosecute this matter without full evidence, and without Charles Smithen as a Defendant.

As stated in my letter to you on 13th August, ( a further copy of which I attach ), I am putting my faith in
your good auspices to clean up the wrong doing in the RSKNPF now that you are in charge.

I am wholly committed to assist you in that endeavour.
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Sincerely and respectfully,

Kevin Andrew Horstwood.
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